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Comments: I am a recreation business owner in Ovando.  I am also a steward of our resources.  There is a fine

line between personal financial growth/profit and protecting the environment.  This project does none of the 2nd.

It is Public Land to my knowledge in much of the proposal.  I do not want my lands being used for the economic

growth of a corporation, much less one out of state.  

 

Also as a business owner I know finding reliable help/staff is very difficult.  Where on this earth do they think they

will find the 25 additional people to work there year round in an area of small populations?  And where, if brought

in from out of the area, will they house them.

 

This is not helping Montana in the least. This is exploitation of our precious resources.  This has got to stop.

Please!


